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    Charlestown High School Pirate basketball coach Sean Smith is pleased to announce the
upcoming basketball camps.
      The elementary camp dates for students in rising grades kindergarten through second grade
will be June 8 to 12 from 10:30 a.m. to 12 noon. The camp for rising grades third through fifth
grades will be 1 to 3 p.m. The cost of the camp is $30.
      The middle school camp dates for students in rising grades sixth through eighth is June
15-19 and June 22-25. The camp will be held from 10 a.m. to 12 noon. The cost of the nine day
camp is $50.
      All checks should be made payable to Charlestown Boys Basketball Camps.
      Participants in the camp should come dressed in shorts, t-shirts and basketball shoes.
Bottled water, sports drinks and candy will also be available for purchase at camp.
      The Charlestown Pirates basketball camps are designed to provide the youth of
Charlestown with a rewarding and enjoyable experience with the game of basketball. Coach
Smith and staff, along with high school players, will provide positive instruction in the
fundamentals of basketball with a strong emphasis on shooting, ball handling/passing, offensive
moves, teamwork and sportsmanship.
      Campers will also receive a camp t-shirt and daily awards and prizes.  
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